
KNMC Radio advisory board meeting 
April 14th, 2021 
 
Meeting Participants:  

Marianne Hoppe, Spike Magelssen, Dave Martens, Garrett Depner 
 
FCC compliance issues 

License renewal: during a review process, we found that we were in non-compliance with 
some of our documentation.  

• Submitted EEO report 
• Submitted 2019 ownership report. Ownership reports are to be filed every Oct 1st 

every 2 years 
• Submitted issues report for 2021 1st quarter 

 
Issues/programs lists are to be prepared for each quarter, and must be placed in 
stations’ public inspection files no later than the 10th day following the end of the 
quarter: 
 
Reporting Period                                             Due in Public Files  
January 1 - March 31                                           April 10  
April 1 - June 30                                                  July 10  
July 1 - September 30                                         October 10  
October 1 - December 31                                   January 10 

 
Budget  

• Year to date income and expenses were reviewed. The station is in good financial 
shape. 

 
Equipment 

• Equipment approved for purchase at the last meeting has all been installed. 
 
Radio Station Plaque 

• The Lisenby plaque has not been completed yet. 
 
Events 

• Tribute is scheduled for May 15th at the Great Northern Fairgrounds. 
 
Meetings 

• Meetings will be scheduled to occur before the FCC quarterly reports are due. 
• FCC deadlines will be reviewed at each meeting. 

 
Next meeting:   

• TBD 
 

 
 
 


